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To Whom It may concern, Mark and Gill Forrester farm throughout the
Waipara Gorge area.We have our own farm plus long term lease
blocks.Altogether we farm 1600ha approxiamately which includes hill
country,rolling downs and cultivatable flats.We understand and
appreciate Ecan is trying to improve farm management practise and
improve water quality.Our submission is on the limit of more than 20ha
of winter greenfeed for cattle.This will have serios implications on our
currant farming programme.We consider we have good farming practise in
place.We farm beef cattle and graze dairy cattle over winter.We are
suggesting a percentage of the total area farmed eg 10% allowed for
winter crop.We wish to be heard on this submission.Mark and Gill
Forrester,1155 Ram Paddock Rd,Amberley.
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